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November 30, 2023 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  

 

FOR  : The Regional Executive Director 

    DENR-MIMAROPA Region 

1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd.,  

Brgy 668, Ermita, Manila 

 

FROM  : The OIC, PENR Officer 

 

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR REASSIGNMENT OF ECOSYSTEMS 

MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST II PEDRO A. MARMOL OF 

DENR CENRO SABLAYAN, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO TO 

DENR PENRO OCCIDENTAL MINDORO AS GEODETIC 

ENGINEER 

  

 

Respectfully requesting herewith for the issuance of Regional Special Order for the 

reassignment of Ecosystems Management Specialist II Pedro A. Marmol of CENRO Sablayan, 

Occidental Mindoro to DENR PENRO Occidental Mindoro as Geodetic Engineer. 

 

Please be informed that ECOMS II Marmol is a licensed geodetic engineer and he will assist 

in the processing and issuance of patents as well as verify and certify as to the correctness of 

Technical Descriptions of lots written in the judicial forms. 

 

For information and consideration. 

 

 

        ERNESTO E. TAÑADA 
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